
This week in Assembly...

A massive thank you to all involved in last
weekend’s Forest Walk. It was so encouraging
to see the Ridgeway Community come out in

force and enjoy the event. Thank you to all our
sponsors, staff, parents, learners and the

broader community for making this a
memorable event. The Forest Walk has taken

place for the last 15 years and whilst the
venue and logistics around the event may have
changed, it remains a highlight of our year and

an event that we all look forward to. Thank
you, as without you, it would not be possible. 

This week in assembly, we focused on
“Integrity” with the basic definition being

that it is what you do when you know,
nobody is watching you. This reinforces
our term long theme of Discipline as this
is an essential Life Skill that we want to
consistently reinforce in our children. I

know that you will support us by talking
to our children at home about the

importance of Integrity.  
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Happy Workers Day! A
reminder that school
will be closed on the
1st, 2nd, 3rd of May

2024. This is the ideal
time for our dads to get
an early start on some

cute Mother’s Day gifts! 



REAL LIFE FOR KIDS

Real life for kids is an online program that
introduces our Learners to becoming an active
member of Society, owning property as well as

understanding the financial world. This program is
exclusive to our Grade 6 learners as part of Life

Skills and is done on a combination of online and in
class activities. Learners earn money throughout the
game and have the opportunity to purchase homes
according to their income and jobs. Currently our
Grade 6 learners are in the process of earning as

much money as they can so that they can compete in
the Property Auction coming soon! 

World Book Day.

The World Book Day
celebrations were the highlight

of the week, and we had all
sorts of interesting and unique

costumes. We must always
encourage a love for reading and

days like these are critical in
promoting this essential skill.

Thank you to all involved for yet
another successful day.

Important.
We have observed a notable increase in students
needing to contact home due to forgotten items

such as projects, stationery, or lunches. We kindly
urge parents to ensure that all necessary items are
packed in their child's bag each morning to prevent

any interruptions to the academic schedule.

CONGRATULATIONS
Our learners participated

against Triegies in a
chess competition this

week, securing a notable
victory with a score of 9-
5. This triumph not only

reflects our readiness for
the upcoming Edugro

festival but also
underscores our active
involvement in diverse

fixtures within our
locality.


